09-09-24

Good morning everyone,

What a great accomplishment for everyone this weekend!  Tied with York Suburban with a score of 74.8 as well as awarded High Effect Overall and High Music for all A class bands!  We're off to a great start and as long as we keep this level of focus moving forward, we will continue to do as well as we have been.

Rehearsal:
We have our usual rehearsals on Tuesday and Thursday from 6PM to 9PM.  We will continue focusing on our first three movements as well as starting to really dive into movement 4 (at least musically; depends where we stand with drill).  The overall goal of this week is to start moving forward while also addressing some of the specific issues that judges pointed out from their tapes.  We also have a rehearsal on Saturday.  It is currently scheduled for 11AM to 3PM, but it may change.  I will send out any changes on the BAND app.

Football Game:
This week's football game is away against Central Dauphin.  We will be wearing our uniforms and performing during halftime.  I will send out more details later this week about when we are leaving.

Competition:
Our next competition is September 28th at Eastern York HS.  I will send out more details about this competition in next week's update.  Regardless of what time we start, we WILL be having a break for lunch.

Enjoy the rest of your day and I look forward to having a great week with you all!!

Mr. Eric Farkas
Band Director
Cumberland Valley High School
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